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Canadian MRational Hssociation of Erameb MRMurses

femorial Committee |

Toronto Gemersal Hospi tal
Toronto
2nd. September 1926

Rt, Hon. Arthur Meighen,
Prime Minister,

Parl iament Buildings,
Ottawa . Ont.

Dear Sir,

I am writi on behalf of the
Memorial Committee of the vanadien Nurses' Associatim
to thank you for your cooperation in asking Sir Henry
Drayton to receive the Memorisl &8 your representative.

The Unveiling Ceremony was very successful
and the arrangements made were most carefully carried out.

The Memoriasl Committee would like you to
express their deep sppreciation of the work of Colonel
Bowie, Sargeant at Arms and his staff. Everything
possible was 'done to assist the Memorisl Committee in the
necescary arrangements for the Unveiling Ceremony and we
feel that without the assistance of Coloneal Bowie the
arrangements would have been most difficult.

Thanking you again for your own personal
interest.

Sincerely yours,

bk

!
Cha irmen, Memorial 'Committee
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